
 

 
 
April 21, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear fellow members, 
 
It is my absolute pleasure to submit this letter of support for Eric Meinecke’s candidacy for the 
Eye Bank Association of America’s Board of Directors.   Eric has demonstrated his commitment 
to our shared mission of sight restoration through years of dedicated service at every level of 
the association.   During Eric’s distinguished career his leadership style has always been one of 
collaboration and he has remained focused on the greater good and not just what would be 
expedient.  The EBAA and its membership would be well served with Eric as a member of the 
Board of Directors.   
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Jim Quirk 
President and CEO 


